NIVERSITY of OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

Announcement

Re: Registration of ongoing and newly admitted (April intake 2025) postgraduate students

The University of Rwanda (UR) is pleased to announce that its registration portal is open for
ongoing postgraduate students and the postgraduate candidates admitted for the 2025 April intake.
The Registration Period is from 22" May to June 2™, 2025

The registration is done through the College Registrar. Note that any postgraduate student who does

not register during the said period will not be allowed to participate in any academic activity and will

not be considered a UR student.
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